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February 15, 2022 

 

Mr. Anthony J. Mejia, MMC 

City Clerk, City of Palm Springs 

3200 East Tahquitz Canyon Way 

Palm Springs, CA 92262 

 

Subject:  California Freedom of Information Act Request 

  

Dear Mr. Mejia,  

 

Under the California Public Records Act § 6250 et seq., on behalf of the board of directors of 

the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation, we are requesting an opportunity to inspect or obtain 

copies of public records, specifically: 

 

PDF’s of the approved sets of drawings for which building permits were issued for the Bank of 

America (588 South Palm Canyon Drive).  Plan check numbers (building permit application 

numbers) are as follows:  

 

(1) 2021-4721 Interior TI package, (2) 2021-4575 Exterior, and (3) 2021-4689 Roof 

 

Mr. Ken Lyon of the city’s planning department is aware of the location of these records.  

 

If there are any fees for searching or copying these records, please inform us if the cost will 

exceed $500.00.  However, we request a waiver of fees since the disclosure of the requested 

information is in the public interest and will contribute significantly to the public’s 

understanding of city government operations.  This information is not being sought for 

commercial purposes. 

 

The California Public Records Act requires a response within ten business days.  If access to the 

records we are requesting will take longer, please contact us with information about when we 

might expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records.  If you deny any (or all) of 

this request, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the 

information and notify us of the appeal procedures available to us under the law. 

 

Thank you for considering our request.  If you have any questions, please contact PSPF 

secretary Ron Marshall at info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

   Sincerely, 

 
   President 


